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FHP Property Consultants are delighted to announce the promotion of Sian Cawthorne to the position of Director. 
 
Rob Spencer, Director of Property Management at FHP commented: 
 
“I am really pleased to announce Sian’s promotion to Director.  Having worked closely with Sian since she joined the company 
in September 2017, I have had the pleasure of watching Sian develop her knowledge, confidence, and experience within the 
company, helping drive forward service standards and client experiences as well as being an integral part of the growth of the 
property management department in recent years.  Sian has also played a significant part in the successful RICS qualification of 
a number of our staff and the APC success rate at FHP Property Consultants is something we are all proud of.  Her promotion is 
well deserved, and I look forward to working with her on the next chapter of her career”. 
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